
FOI request to the Greater London Authority submitted on 20 May 2016 

#2435 

Please could you tell me whether the Lytcott Grove estate, SE22 was specified on the 
application for Decent Homes Backlog Funding for Major Works from Southwark Council for the 
spending round 2013? I specifically need to know the dates of when the Lytcott Grove estate 
was listed in all applications from Southwark Council for Decent Homes Backlog Funding and 
when the relevant funding was allocated. 
 

The Greater London Authority’s response sent 24 May 2016 

 
The relevant funding programme would be the 2011-15 one, for which bids were received in 
January 2011 and allocations were announce on 17th February 2011 
(https://www.gov.uk/government/news/150-000-council-homes-to-be-brought-up-to-
standard ). Bids were to the Homes and Communities Agency, which was responsible at that 
time for decent homes backlog funding. The GLA took over this responsibility in 2012. I have 
searched the bid documents which L.B. Southwark submitted to the HCA in January 2011, and 
have found no mention of the Lytcott Grove Estate.  
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